
Sincerely, 

Wanda Schneider 

                      

                      

 

 

 

 

The Herbert Family 

1 Homestead Dr 

Mount Vernon, IL. 62864 

 

Dear Herbert Family: 

I am writing to extend an invitation to you and your family to attend a special event that is 

being held on Saturday, March 27, 2021 at 7:30 pm. This event is the anniversary of Jesus death.  

He came to earth for a purpose. He gave his life for those he loved. The night before he 

died, Jesus asked that we commemorate his sacrifice. He said: “Keep doing this in remembrance 

of me.” (Luke 22:19, 20)  On the anniversary of his death, millions of people around the world 

gather to remember him. Jehovah’s Witnesses invite you to attend the memorial of his death. 

In addition to this event, you are also invited to attend a special talk to be given the Sunday 

before, March 21, 2021 at 9:30 a.m. The title of the talk is “Have You Found a Pearl of High 

Value?” 

Because of the Pandemic, these events will not be held in person. If you would like to 

attend, please contact me at (618) 214-0996 for more information on how to attend. 

If you have access to the internet, you can view a minute and a half video explaining the 

significance of the memorial of Christ’s death. You can go to jw.org website and key in 

“Remember Jesus Death video” in the search box.  This will take you to a page with the video. 

We hope to see you at both events. 

 

March 16, 2021 

Wanda Schneider 
2901 Logan Street 

Mt. Vernon, Illinois 62864 

(618) 214-0996 

  


